MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

HON. KIM REYNOLDS GOVERNOR

HON. PAUL D. PATE SECRETARY OF STATE

HON. ROB SAND AUDITOR OF STATE

HON. MICHAEL L. FITZGERALD TREASURER OF STATE

HON. MICHAEL L. NAIG SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE



CAPITOL BUILDING DES MOINES, IOWA 50319 PHONE: 515 281-5368 FAX: 515 281-7562

June 6, 2022

Barbara L. Stinson President The World Food Prize® 100 Locust Street Des Moines, IA 50309

RE: The World Food Prize® - Iowa Code §7D.16

Dear Ms. Stinson:

The Executive Council, in today's meeting approved your request for to serve wine at the reception which it will host at the Iowa State Capitol on October 20, 2022, as part of its annual Laureate Award Ceremony.

If you have questions on this matter, please advise.

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA

Victoria Newton Executive Secretary

cc: Suzy Trotter, Capitol Complex Events Coordinator, Department of Administrative Services

Glen Dickinson, Secretary, Legislative Council

Adam Steen, Director, Department of Administrative Services

Ashton Lindsey, World Food Prize